Cemetery Trustees Meeting
Tuesday, Oct. 25, 2022 10:00 AM

Lyme Historians Business Office

Minutes

Trustees Laurie Wadsworth and Jay Cary met briefly to go over the proposed 2023 budget, in-
cluding Sexton’s salary. We are scheduled to appear before the Budget Committee tomorrow.

We’re proposing an increase in his salary, and an additional $1,000 to the ‘Other Expenses” line
to pay the annual fee for the new Cemify software.

The Sept. regular Trustees meeting was postponed because of illness. Next regular meeting will
be Nov. 15.

NOTE: We met with the Budget Committee on Oct. 26, and they had few questions and no argu-
ments with our proposals.



